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Wednesday, November 16th, 2022 - Day 4

ALL The Harrison High School Math Team will compete in the AMC (American
Mathematics Competition) after school today in room D216. Please see Mr. Ciavarella
or Mr. Burns with any questions.

If you are interested in auditioning for the pit orchestra for this year's Musical, Into
The Woods, you must attend the audition workshop tomorrow at 2:30 in room A105.
Please reach out to Mr. Bastone with any questions.

It only takes 8 seconds for nicotine to reach the brain. 8 seconds is enough time to decide to
quit. Be smart, and quit. Youth to Youth club supports YOU throughout No Nicotine November.

Our school newspaper, the Husky Herald, is back! Our website page is live and being
added to frequently. Go to thehuskyherald.org, or scan one of the QR codes around the
school building, or on the daily bulletin to read new articles written by your peers!

Friendly Reminders:
● Wednesday, Nov. 23rd:  Early Dismissal ( 11:00 am)
● Thursday, Nov. 24th & Friday, Nov. 25th:  Thanksgiving break (School closed)

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom regularly for
important updates and reminders!

Please check the Lost & Found bin by the Main Office if you lost a coat, water bottle, etc.. For
smaller items, please check B123.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:
●     Attendance: 630-3117/3118
●     Guidance: 630-3101
●     Nurse: 630-3123
●     Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade

10th Grade Dear Sophomores:

Last year, approximately 10,000 sophomores – tomorrow’s leaders – participated in Hugh
O’Brian Youth (HOBY) Leadership Seminars throughout the United States and Canada.  All
10th graders are eligible, and we encourage you to apply if interested

Selection: All sophomores are eligible to apply. HOBY is a fun, motivating experience. The
selection committee will choose one student to represent Harrison High School at the local
HOBY leadership seminar, based on your leadership ability, sensitivity to others, and desire

http://thehuskyherald.org/
https://hoby.org/
https://hoby.org/


to communicate your knowledge to your peers.

To apply: In 75 to 100 words, please describe the most rewarding and challenging aspect of
being a leader in your school and community and why you would like to represent Harrison
High School at the HOBY Leadership Seminar in 2023.

Please submit your response to the Guidance Office no later than Monday, November 21st.

You may drop off a hard copy of your application or e-mail the application to Mrs. Moccia in
Guidance, moccial@harrisoncsd.org

You may be contacted for a follow up interview held in the Guidance Department the week of
November 28th.

11th Grade

12th  Grade SCHOLARSHIPS

The Jenkins Memorial Scholarship application for high school seniors who will be pursuing a
degree in education is now available on the NYS PTA website at:
https://nyspta.org/home/pta-leaders/awards-and-recognitions/jenkins-scholarship/.
Please submit the application to the Guidance Office by Monday November 28th. Do not mail the
application to the NYS PTA office as instructed on the application.

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

11th & 12th
Grade

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HrdT67IOjSZtReJWKXvAyXgnBK2Iikq8/view?usp=sharing
https://nyspta.org/home/pta-leaders/awards-and-recognitions/jenkins-scholarship/
https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

